
Dates for your diary 

The following activities are part of our Getting ready to learn programme, so we 

are hoping many parents, grandparents or carer will join us. 

On Wednesday 7th February, we will begin the session with a story time, then visit 

Hales fruit shop to buy healthy snacks. Each child will be given 50p from nursery 

fund to purchase a healthy snack. We would like as many parents to join us on this 

outing and then to return to nursery to taste a variety of healthy snacks with their 

child.  

On Tuesday 27th February and on Wednesday 28th February we will be having play 

and stay sessions when a parent, grandparent or carer can join us in the classroom 

to play for an hour with their child. We will have a variety of activities on offer 

developing gross and fine motor skills. Please sign up on the sheet on the parent’s 

board.  

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………. To visit Hales fruit shop. 

I will be able to go on the trip with my child. Yes/no 
 

Signature of parent _________________________ 


